----- Original Message -----

*From:* Scott Hall <mailto:halls@cedar-falls.k12.ia.us>
*To:* UNI Suzuki <mailto:unisuzuki@cfu.net>
*Sent:* Saturday, April 25, 2009 10:10 AM

*Subject:* Re: Suzuki impact

To:  University of Northern Iowa

Re:  UNI's outreach Suzuki School outreach program

From:  Scott Hall; Cedar Falls High School Orchestra Director

To whom it may concern,

The University of Northern Iowa Suzuki School of Music has had a 

tremendous influence on the local public schools orchestra programs.  

There contributions working with students on private instruction, group 

instruction and chamber orchestra settings enhance the players to reach 

higher levels of music performance.  This in turn improves the school programs and offers all local students to play music of higher levels and degrees of difficulty.  

Please forward this on to those who would benefit understanding the arts are critical to humanity and the UNI Suzuki Music School is not only vital helping reach out to us in the local area but also will impact humanity globally.  

Sincerely,

Scott Hall

Scott Hall

High School and Holmes Jr. High Orchestra Director

Cedar Falls Com. Schools

halls@cedar-falls.k12.ia.us <mailto:halls@cedar-falls.k12.ia.us>
553-2506 High School

290-8681 Cell Phone

